
The trees were planted on Lions' behalf 
between March and May 2012 by qualified 
personnel, supervised by Remi Marion, an 
ecologist working for the Trust.   

 
N5 Lions are encouraged to participate in the project by subscribing 
to a tree at $20 each despite no actual planting by Lions is involved. 
Names of tree subscribers will be acknowledged on the Sydney 
Chinese Lions website.  The full cost of the project is underwritten 
by Sydney Chinese Lions and all surplus will be donated to District 
N5 earmarked for the subsidy of training materials production. 
 
To mark the completion of this meaningful project, a Plaque Unveil-
ing Ceremony was held on site on Sunday, 20 May 2012.  It was 
attended by DG Steve, Mr Andrew Sutcliffe,  Chairman of the 
Dundundra Falls Reserve Trust, and some 20 Lions.  At the Cere-
mony, Zone 4 Chairman Dr Anthony Cheung acted as Master of 
Ceremonies.  DG Steve, President Mei and Chairman Andrew were 
invited to give brief presentations.  To date, in support of the pro-
ject, over 15 Lions Clubs have subscribed to trees and their contri-
butions were duly acknowledged.   
 
Other N5 Clubs wishing to come on board to support the 
project are most welcome.  The deadline for tree subscrip-
tions has now been extended to 30 June 2012.    

For tree subscriptions and/or enquiries, please 
email Lion Bill Wong at wjw2086@gmail.com or 
give him a ring on 0407 266 896.  

N5 LIONS 
TREE PLANTING PROJECT 

In response to International President Tam's call for the global planting of trees, in 
conjunction with DG Steve, Sydney Chinese Lions have recently organised a Tree 
Planting Project for N5 Lions.  This involved 500 trees to be planted on Crown land, 
managed by the Dundundra Falls Reserve Trust, at the corner of Aumuna Road 
and Larool Road, Dundundra Falls Reserve, Terrey Hills. 


